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Dominique Hodge

Administration Officer

SHIRE OF KOJONUP

93 Albany Highway Kojonup WA 63%5 | PO Box 163 Kojonup WA 6395

Tel: 9831 2400 | Fax: 9831 1566 | www.kojonup.wa.gov.au

FOR RECIPIENTS EXTERNAL TO THE SHIRE OF KOJONUP

The information contained in this email {including any attachments) is intended for

the named recipient only. It may contain privileged and confidential information.

If you are not the intended recipient, ycu must not copy, distribute, take any action
or reliance on it, or disclose any details of the email or attachments to any other
person, firm or corporation. If you have received this email in error, please notify
the sender as soon as possible by return email and then delete.

————— Original Message-----

From: rosmarinoni€skymesh.com.au [mailtc:rosmarinconi@skymesh.com.au]
Sent: Wednesday, 10 August 2011 9:36 AM

To: council

Subject: ICRS222 - ATTN Cindy

Hi Cindy, finally got this letter done. Hope it is not tco late.

CHeers
Ros Marinoni




10" August 2011

Shire of Kojonup
PO Box 163
KOJONUP WA 6395

To whom it may concern

I would like to make comments regarding the proposed Wind Farm near Kojonup. While | believe
that wind power may in the future be quite important, | truly do not believe that land owners should
be subjected to them within 2kms of their homes. | for one would be greatly opposed to having
wind turbines within 800 metres of my home, and until research is done properly — | do not feel that
anybody has the right to subject home owners to them without knowing fully what the heaith
implications are, or the implications to the property value.

If property value decreases, then surely the Shire would have to adjust the rates accordingly, very
simitar to if farmers are constricted in their farming practices because of the GM and non-GM issue, |
for one would not like to pay our rates at the higher rate if the land value is down. As yet, no one
will know the full implications of farmers trying to sell and if wind turbines will affect how quickly
they sell.

| would like to see our Shire take into consideration to move a recommendation that wind turbines
be situated at least 2kms from a dwelling, regardless of who owns that dwelling. Also, the Shire
needs to consider the whole of the community, not just a small minority.

Thank you for your time.

Ros Marinoni

Ph: 98331224




